
 

*REVISED* 

 

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 

 

City of Salem Conservation Commission 

978-619-5685 

 

Will hold a site visit at 25 & 30 Colonial Road (Univar) on Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. 

The purpose of this site visit is to inspect the property as it relates to requests for Certificates of 

Compliance for a 1997 Order of Conditions permitting building demolition and stormwater 

modifications (DEP #64-270) and a 2003 Order of Conditions permitting remediation of 

contaminated sediment within Mill Pond (DEP #64-354). Due to the secure nature of the property, 

members of the public cannot be accommodated on this site visit. For more information, please 

contact Tom Devine at tdevine@salem.com or 978-619-5685 no later than October 20, 2015. 

 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance 

Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033. 
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